
Pilon, Janet 

Subject: Site Plan control - 310 Frances Avenue 

From: Mark Victor 

Sent: May 17, 2019 2:50 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Site Plan control - 310 Frances Avenue 

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council: 

Please take back your delegated authority for Site Plan Control/ Approval on the application 

for 310 Frances. As per the Planning Act, you have carriage and in the best interest of all 

citizens, the responsibility for approval of an unprecedented build of this magnitude rests with 

all City of Hamilton elected representatives. 

Respectfully, 

Mark Victor 

1401-301 Frances Avenue 
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